
8 August 2019 

 

Paul Lane  
4 Borumba Crt,  
Narangba, QLD  
(temporary address) 
pjlane80@yahoo.com  
0450 614 984 
 

The Secretary 
Department of Employment, Skills, Small and Family Business 
10-14 Mort Street 
Canberra ACT 2601 
 

Dear Secretary, 

I, Paul Lane, am a graduate of Redcliffe Aero Club. I received training for the granting of AVI50415 
Diploma of Aviation (Instrument Rating) during 2016/2017. 

The high quality of the training I received combined with the reputation of The Redcliffe Aero Club 
led to me gaining employment within 5 weeks of completing the course. In fact, my testing officer, 
when I probed him stated that he “liked the quality of pilots that come out of Redcliffe Aero Club”.  

I am very satisfied with the professional training I received at The Redcliffe Aero Club and in fact it 
was not only the quality of the course but the experience and high personal standards of the 
Instructors that best prepared me for employment.  

I can be contacted by email or mobile as detailed above to verify the information contained in this 
letter of support for The Redcliffe Aero Club. 

 

Yours Sincerely, 
Paul Lane 
 

Line Pilot, AirLink Airlines, Dubbo, NSW (commencing September 2019) 
Former Line Pilot, Territory Air Services, Darwin, NT 


